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Botanical Science

From: yogeshvari jhala <yogeshvari.jhala@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2015 12:19 PM

To: Botanical Science

Subject: Re: Cofirmation

I want to continue with  the journal 

 

On Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 5:36 PM, Botanical Science <botanicalsci@rroij.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr.Yogeshvari Kishorsinh Jhala, 

Greetings from Journal Botanical Sciences 

Thank you for your constant support towards the Journal!! 

As we are reforming the Journal Editorial Board for the year 2015-2016, if you want continue or discontinue 

with the journal kindly send us a confirmation letter towards the same. 

Kindly response to this mail within 24-48 Hrs 

Awaiting for your response 

Have a great and healthy day ahead!! 

With Kind regards 

Stella Maris 

Editorial Assistant 

Journal of Botanical Sciences 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

--  

Dr Yogeshvari K. Jhala 

Assistant professor (Microbiology) 
AAU, Anand-388001 


